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1. Staffing requirements; are these positions already is existence with the current BFPC 
program or would CCFHC or the persons who are awarded the contract have to find 
persons to fill these positions ; or would these positions involve staff  that are already 
employed with the WIC program that would be awarded the contract? 

 
The new contractor will be responsible for hiring the employees needed to meet the 
staffing requirements on pp. 9-15 of the RFP.  There is a pool of employees that are 
work ready.  

 
 
 

2. Also would the contracted agency assume the current BFPC program as is and the 
program make a transition to the awarded agency?  

 
Yes, the new contractor will assume the current BFPC program.  
Yes, the State Agency will assist in the transition as referenced on p. 15 on the RFP.      

 
 
 
 
 

 


